
The “Beehive” Christian Preschool                  

March 2014 Newsletter 

Dear Parents; 

We had a great time at the preschool celebrating the Olympics and the Paralympics.  The 
children really got into the games we taught them and also learned how to cheer and 
encourage their friends.   

Thank you to Zana and her mom for the donation of construction paper and crayons.  Our 
crayon basket is overflowing! 

For the next two weeks we will be having some fun exploring musical instruments through a 
variety of genre. 

Christian Theme:   Jesus’ Miracles continued 

Important Dates: 

March 12/13:  Show and Tell 

March 12/13:  Last day of classes before Spring Break                      

March 31/April 1:  First day of classes after Spring Break 

April 21:  School closed for Easter Monday 

May 5:  Field trip by bus to the Vancouver Aquarium, all classes 

June 8:  Beehive Sunday, the preschool children will be singing in the church next door in the 
morning service 

Registration Update:  The Tuesday/Thursday morning class is full for September.  If you haven’t 
already registered or know of someone who is interested please encourage them to do so as 
soon as possible. 
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